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November 28, 2007 

MARFOGLIA CONSTRUCTION INC. 

9031 Parkway Boulevard 
Anjou, Quebec HlJ 1N4 

Attention: Mr. Michael Marfoglia, President 

Heenan Blaikie 

Of Counsel 
The Right Honourable Pierre Elliott Trudeau, P.C., C.C., C.H., Q.C., FRSC (1984-2000) 
The Right Honourable Jean Chretien, P.C., Q.C. 
The Honourable Donald J. Johnston, P.C., Q.C. 
Pierre Marc Johnson, FRSC 
Peter M. Blaikie, Q. C. 
Andre Bureau, O. C. 

Re: Construction of our offices at i250 Rene-Levesque Boulevard West 

Dear Michael: 

I wrote to you in November 1992 to thank you and your staff for your excellent performance in 
the construction of our new offices on the 24th

, 25111 and 26°' floors in this prestigious building. 

We !mew at the start that with a project in excess of 60,000 square feet and a very tight 
schedule, only a highly competent firm would be capable of doing the job, and you certainly did 
not disappoint us. From the beginning,· your project team worked hard to get the job done in 
record time. Your coordination and management of the various subcontractors, together with 
your ability to work smoothly with our designers and consulting engineers, made it possible to 
get the work done quickly and well. Documentation such as schedules, minutes of meetings 
and change orders was detailed, accurate and timely. 

Although all the work is of excellent quality and has withstood very well over the past 15 years, 
the millwork still stands out today as truly exceptional. The coordination, production and 
installation of the many and complex millwork items, including trim items, doors, conference 
tables and credenzas, provided the perfect finishing touch to a job well done. 

As a result, you have been our contractor for the several expansions that we have had over the 
years, in which we added two floors and have now become the largest tenant of the building. I 
!mow you also have expanded your operations and recently moved into a new facility which I 
had the occasion to visit and found to be very impressive. 

We congratulate your entire management team who have succeeded in positioning your 
company at the forefront of contractors capable of doing this exacting type of work and we wish 
you much success in the future. 

Yours very truly, 

Max R. Bernard 
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